
For the past 25 years, Marty has seen ASCO and optometric
education go through tremendous growth and change. He has
been a wonderful supporter and administrator and I know the best
years are ahead of him as he enters retirement. On behalf of all
the faculty and board members, past and present, we thank you
for all you’ve done for us, our students and the profession.

Jenny Coyle, OD, MS, FAAO
Dean, Pacific University College of Optometry
ASCO President
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